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To: Martha Cameron

Subject: Heritage Conservation District
Date: November 14, 2024
Hi Martha,

My name is Ash and I am the homeowner of *, Mississauga. I am writing to you
because unfortunately I will not be making the Public Hearing on the 26th of November

I had a chance to go through the plans for the HCD and at this point, I Decline the acceptance
of our home in the HCD. Please consider this our official stance on the matter.

Honestly, I don't see how this would benefit homeowners in any way and rather add far more
complexity to future updates/upgrades, not to mention potential challenges with resale given
the restricted status.

If you'd like to reach out, please feel free to call or email me.

Thank you.

Ash Kamath





